
Report of the Christchurch City Council/Banks Peninsula District Council Transitional Joint Committee to the Council 
meeting of 1 December 2005 

5. ORAL UPDATE ON MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF FEDERATED FARMERS 
 
 Mayor Garry Moore reported on a meeting with representatives from Federated Farmers.  The group 

provided feedback, contributed their viewpoint and a different perspective was gained.  A further 
meeting could be arranged if required. 

 
 


